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• Today, we welcome at Mass in Dunhill, the boys and girls from Dunhill and Fenor schools who are preparing 

for their First Holy Communion in May. The preparation program ‘Grow in Love’ will be involved in the 

liturgy at Mass. Please remember these children and their families at this time.  

• An Evening of Taize. Edmund Rice Chapel, Mount Sion, Waterford. With the Island of Ireland Peace Choir. 

Friday 7th April at 8.00pm. All very welcome. 

• Friday is the First Friday of April and Brendan Gallagher will be visiting the sick and housebound with the 

Blessed Sacrament.  If you, or anyone you know, would like to receive Holy Communion please let us know at 

the parish office (396892) as soon as possible. 

• The next Fenor Bingo takes place in Fenor School Hall, on Friday 7th April at 8.00 p.m. A fantastic night is in 

store. Spread the word about our Bingo, tell your friends about it. All very welcome.  

• The Dunhill Lourdes Fund would like to send a number of parishioners on the Diocesan pilgrimage to 

Lourdes this June and if you, or anyone you know, would like to be considered either as a pilgrimage or a 

youth or adult helper, can they please leave the names in the sacristy or contact a committee member.  

• Holy Week - Stations of the Cross will be celebrated again this year in the Anne Valley on Palm Sunday 

April 9th at 3.00 p.m. and again on Good Friday April 14th at 12 noon (Weather permitting). All are welcome. 

Please spread to word and invite friends from outside the parish if you wish. 

• The upcoming World Meeting of Families is set to take place in the Archdiocese of Dublin in August 2018. 

Our Diocese has a new committee in place to organise events here at local level. We will have an Official Bell 

and Icon of The Holy Family. It is the plan that these will tour the Parishes of the Diocese over the next 

eighteen months as a “Call to Prayer for Families. We will inform you of other events in the coming months. 

• The Dunhill Village Tidy-up is organised for Saturday April 8th at 10.00 a.m. in the village. Please come and 

support us. Protective clothing and any tools you can lay your hands on are very welcome. We look forward to 

seeing you and we appreciate any help you can give. 

• There will be a Reconciliation Service  on Monday, April 10th, in Holy Cross Church, Tramore, at 7.30 p.m.  

• Bereavement Support is available in Waterford, Dungarvan, Cappoquin and Clonmel, as part of the services 

provided by the Family Ministry Office at St. John’s Pastoral Centre, John’s Hill, Waterford.  This service 

reaches out to all families in the Diocese of Waterford and Lismore.  The Bereavement Support Workers are 

trained in the skills involved in helping people through the bereavement process and work to a strict code of 

ethics which includes confidentiality.  Contact the Family Ministry Bereavement Support Office 051-858772. 

• Pray, hope and don’t worry. Worry is useless. God is merciful and will answer your prayer. St. Padre Pio.  

• Last week’s Parish Collection:Masses €400.30 and Envelopes €690.77. Thank you for your continued support. 

 Sunday, April 2nd  

Fifth Sunday of Lent  

Mass in Dunhill Church at 9.30 a.m.  
Anniversary Mass for Edmond Murphy 

Pray for Dodo Power  

Pray also for Bridget Power 

Monday, April 3rd - St. Richard of Chichester Mass in Holy Cross Church, Tramore, at 7.30 a.m. & 10.00 a.m. 

Tuesday, April 4th - St. Isidore Mass in Holy Cross Church, Tramore, at 7.30 a.m. & 10.00 a.m. 

Wednesday, April 5th - St. Vincent Ferrer 

Stations of the Cross 

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament 

Mass in Holy Cross Church, Tramore, at 7.30 a.m. & 10.00 a.m. 

Dunhill Church from 11.00 a.m. until 12 noon   

Thursday, April 6th    Mass in Holy Cross Church, Tramore, at 7.30 a.m. & 10.00 a.m. 

Friday, April 7th - St. John Baptist de la Salle 

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament 

Mass in Holy Cross Church, Tramore, at 7.30 a.m. & 10.00 a.m. 

Fenor Church from 11.00 a.m. until 12 noon   
Saturday, April 8th  

 
Mass in Fenor Church at 6.00 p.m. 
Anniversary Mass for William & Helena Lonenger 

WEBSITE: 

www.dunhillandfenorparish.ie 
www.facebook.com/DunhillAndFenorParish 

Priest on Duty 086 6004384. 
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